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Dear Member, 

On behalf of the Plantation Community Foundation Board of Directors, we present to you the 2024 Annual 

Report.   

 

“The Plantation Community Foundation is an organization dedicated to improving the life of South Sarasota 

County Residents by supporting organizations involved in providing food, housing, and healthcare.” 

 

The Fundraising season began in 2023 with our annual membership drive in September.  Our membership 

numbers have continued to decline from the prior years.  However, with the defined membership levels of 

Platinum, Gold, Silver and Bronze we realized a membership revenue gain.   

 

We began the month of November with quite an engaging Casino night event.  A fun time was had by all.  We 

closed the month of November celebrating the Plantation Community Foundation’s 35th Anniversary.  It was 

wonderful to see so many past presidents, former board members and volunteers in attendance.  The passion 

for the Foundation was on display during this celebratory event.  

 

In February our Olympic events of golf, tennis and pickleball were cancelled due to lack of participation. 

We concluded our fundraising season with the annual Grant Awards April 17th 2024.  The diligent works of the 

Grant Committee, vetting all the requests from agencies and ranking award amounts, provided the Board with 

the data need to make the financial allocation to give to Pat Hurley, the leader of the Grant Committee.  The 

Board approved $120,000 in funding to support 42 charities. 

 

“Together We Make a Difference Across Our Community.” 

 

Best Regards, 

Kathleen A. Braglia 

President 

 



 



 



 



 

Plantation Community Foundation 

Profit & Loss 
July 2023 through June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 



 



 

 



 



 


